
FPL 

Writer's Direct Dial: 
(561) 691-1101 

R. Wade Litchfield 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Authorized House Council 
Florida Power & Light Company 
100 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(5611 691-1103 (Facsimile) 

April 14,1999 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Room 11 0 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Petition of Florida Power & Light Company 
for Approval of a Standard Offer Contract 
Docket No. 990249-El 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I enclose and hand you herewith for tiling in the above-referenced matter, the original and 
fifteen (15) copies of this letter. By this letter, please be advised that Florida Power & Light 
Company does not seek or intend to place in effect or operation its proposed standard offer 
contract pending a final order of the Commission with respect to same. 

Also enclosed is a diskette containing this letter in Word Perfect for Windows 

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this tiling, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 
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Anclosures 

R. Wade Litchfield 

cc: Leslie Paugh, Esquire (via hand delivery) 
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